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Dear Parent/ Carers 

Re: Planetarium Visit for Year 1 and Year 5 – Thursday 29th November 2018

I am writing you to inform you of a very exciting day we have coming up. As part of Year 1 and Year 5’s space topics we have arranged for a mobile planetarium to visit the school. This will be happening on Thursday 29th November 2018. 
[image: ]
As part of the experience the children will spend an hour inside the planetarium having a guided tour of the stars and our solar system from an expert. We feel this is a fantastic opportunity for the children and will really enhance their learning. 

In order to make this experience possible we ask for a voluntary contribution of £3. Please complete the attached slip to say you are happy for your child to visit the planetarium and include your contribution. Please can all slips be returned to us by no later than Monday 26th November.

Kind Regards 


[bookmark: _GoBack]Miss Jarman
Year 5 Teacher
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Planetarium Visit for Year 1 and Year 5 – Thursday 29th November 2018

I give permission for my child…………………………………………………………… to visit the Planetarium on Thursday 29th November 2018.

[    ]  I enclose my child’s voluntary contribution of £3.

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………..  Date………………………………………………………..
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